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LIFETOUCH Picture Retake Day is Friday!

Hello Parents and Guardians,

We are so happy the school year is underway. Here at Lourdes we like to teach the
students to have some independence. Beginning Monday, October 24, during Morning
Drop Off, we ask that your children be able to get out of your vehicles on their own in
the same manner they would if someone were opening the car door.

Ms. Carrie and Mrs. Jondle, along with the other morning duty teachers, will still be
outside supervising the students. Thank you for your support in your child’s learning
journey.

Thank you,

Morning Duty Supervisors

Mrs. Jondle & Ms. Carrie

Construction and Steering Committee Update

https://lourdescatholic.org/church/news/1199845/

Please take a few minutes as a family to reflect upon this week’s scripture verse for
October 23, 2022:

11 “The Pharisee spoke this prayer to himself, ‘O God, I thank
you that I am not like the rest of humanity – greedy, dishonest,
adulterous – or even like this tax collector.

https://lourdescatholic.org/school/calendar/lcs-main-calendar-grid/
https://lourdescatholic.org/church/news/1199845/


13 But the tax collector prayed, ‘O God, be merciful to me a
sinner.’

14 I tell you, the latter went home justified, not the former; for
whoever exalts himself will be humbled, and the one who
humbles himself will be exalted.”

~ Luke 18:9-14

Mass is held each Wednesday at 9:00 AM.

Parents in Prayer- Meets Wednesdays before Mass (8:30-9:00) in the Mary Chapel
to pray the rosary and lift up the intentions of our Lourdes school, church community
and families. Please join us weekly or drop in when you can! Prayer warriors of all
ages are welcome, including kids! Any questions: Call or text, Andrea Reilly
704-975-5130.

"For where two or three are gathered in my name, there am I among them."
~Matthew 18:20

Have a faith-filled week!





You DONUT know how excited we are that Donuts with Dad is back!!

Please join us Monday, October 24th for Donuts with Dad in the LCS gym.

To help everyone fit, please note:

K-8 and their dads can stop by anytime from 7:00-8:00 AM

Preschool & Pre-K and their dads can stop by from 8:00-8:30

***If Dad is busy that day, feel free to bring a different adult guest (one
guest per family please)***

Invitations in backpacks and sign-up genius per email (to help with donations &
volunteers) coming soon!

Also, please keep in mind that during the event, K-8 dads need to stay with their
child(ren) until 8AM in the gym. At that time, children may go to their normal area
outside until school starts. (Exceptions for those students who are registered for
Before School Care).

You DONUT want to miss this fun event!

See attached Save the Date flyer from Home & School.

Please let Kelly Kruck know any questions at Kellykruck@aol.com


